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Branch Circular No 11/24    
THIS HAS BEEN EMAILED TO EACH BRANCH SECRETARY 

FOR INFO ONLY 
 
 

 
XXX 
XXX 
XXXX  

                                     
May 2024 

Dear XXX 
 
Annual Conference Torquay 5th / 6th September 2024 

 
 
A further circulation will be issued in August together with the Conference Agenda, the Annual Report and 
other relevant documentation.  
 

If any of your delegates requires accessible seating within the Conference Hall 

please advise the office immediately and we will endeavour to seat them with your 

branch. 

 
IF YOUR BRANCH SUPPLIED DETAILS THEY ARE SHOWN BELOW.     IT IS IMPERATIVE YOU CHECK THE 
DETAILS CAREFULLY AND INFORM THE OFFICE OF ANY ANOMALIES IMMEDIATELY. 
 
Further, any changes or replacements in delegates should also be notified to the office immediately. 


